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May 4,2009

Peter Frei
101 Maybrook Road
Holland, MA 01521

Public Records Request

Dear Mr. Frei:

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Department of State Police ("Department") has
reviewed your public records request, dated April24,2009. Specifically, you have requested a
copy of the State Police report regarding an alleged larceny that occurred at the Holland Police
department sometime between 200I -2003.

Given the breadth and scope of your request, you need to provide a more definitive date
of the alleged larceny so that the Department can research the same. Please note, that the
Department, pursuant to 950 CMR 32.06 and G.L. c.66, $ 10, will charge for the costs
associated with researching, copying, and assembling the requested information.

Sincerely,

xl
oan O'Brien

Associate Chief Legal Counsel
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